
I am so grateful for the role the
Adoption Centre of BC played in
starting my family. I appreciated their
willingness to work with me as a single
Mom who dreamed of adopting a child
with Down Syndrome. I felt very
supported and that they cared about
me and my future child. It was a very
positive experience.

On January 31, 2015, Wyatt left the
Bulgarian Centre’s doors for the last
time at the age of 7 and we became a
family. He is now 14 and everyday,
through the ups and downs, I am so
grateful he is mine. He makes the world
a better and more compassionate place
and has a great sense of humour.

Thank you to the Adoption Centre of
BC for all you did to make my dream a
reality. We are so grateful for you all.

Heather and Wyatt

On a side note. Wyatt is now a
big brother to Kason, who is 10.
He joined our family through an

MCFD adoption 3 years ago after
we were able to provide respite
for 9 months to test the waters
and see if we were a good fit. I
had always planned to adopt
internationally again but with

Wyatt's needs I wasn't sure I was
ready for another Bulgarian

firecracker lol.


